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I would like to thank all team managers and coaches for following the Game 

change rules and for taking the time to look for alternative ways on changing 

games. I know this is not an easy process and I appreciate everyone’s ability to 

work collaboratively on solving these issues.  

 

This year we had 31 games to reschedule for all levels of Metcalfe Jet teams.  The 

process of changing and rescheduling games was a learning process for all that 

were involved but once all managers and coaches learned how all things worked 

it was very smooth transition. 

 

Again, thank you for your patience and I look forward to another great year. 

 

Chris Rheaume 

GHA Convenor 

 

 

 

 

 


